
Riverine Plains Inc 

Pulse Check 

Discussion Group:

 

Pre Seeding 

Meeting
 

The GRDC Southern Pulse Extension project, delivered by a consortium of organisations involved in 
the pulse industry across GRDC’s Southern region, provides a collaborative opportunity to increase 
the knowledge of growers and advisers on sustainable pulse production, improving the Southern 
Region's capacity to maximise future growth and profitability.
 
Attendees do not need to have attended previous meetings or have any prior knowledge of pulse 
production. The event is free and all are welcome. Light refreshments will be provided.
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information or to register your interest please contact 
Kate Coffey
mobile: 03 5744 1713, 
email: kate@riverineplains.org.au 
web: www.riverineplains.org.au
 

This event is part of the GRDC Southern Pulse Extension Project,
 hosted by consortium member Riverine Plains Inc

Growing Pulses in 2019
 
Date: Friday 15 March 2019
Time: 9.30am - 12.00pm (light refreshments included)
Location: Ludeman family farm sheds, 334 Ludeman 
Rd, Waggarandall (Dookie) 3646

Discussions will include:
·       2018 pulse harvest debrief: yields, quality, harvesting issues
·       Likely issues for sowing 2019: Inoculants, nutrition
·      Seeding rates for 2019 :
           We will have scales so bring in a small sample of pulse seed and we can use these weights 
           to calculate sowing rates for 2019
·      Pre-emergent Herbicides: Bruce Larcombe, Larcombe Agronomy.
·      Growing and Marketing Pulses:David Matthews, Farm Trade Australia
·      Update on Pulse markets: Anthony Cutter, AGT Foods
·      New Pulse Trial at Dookie: Kate Coffey, Riverine Plains Inc

http://www.riverineplains.org.au/

